
From: Allen Shiroma - Assistant Vice Chancellor, FM; John Sterritt - Executive Director, EHS 

To: Campus Employees (includes College of Health Sciences Employees) 

Subject: Return to Campus Webinar: Campus Facilities 

Date: August 30, 2021 

 

====================================================================== 

 

  

Dear colleagues, 

Leadership from Environmental Health and Safety (EHS) & Facilities Management (FM) are 
hosting a special webinar on Friday, September 3 from 12 p.m. – 1 p.m. 

Webinar topics include: 

• EHS - COVID-19 Resources 
• FM - Building Access and Security 
• FM - Cleaning as Part of Campus Multi-layered Approach to Prevention 
• FM - Indoor Air Quality Heating Ventilation and Air Conditioning (HVAC) 
• Q&A 

RSVP with this Zoom link—you may also submit questions in advance upon registration. 

Please contact Renee Mihalovich (rgabel@uci.edu) in Facilities Management with questions. 

Sincerely, 

Allen Shiroma 
Assistant Vice Chancellor 
Facilities Management 

John Sterritt 
Executive Director 
Environmental Health and Safety 

 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=c0b703a9-d740-4db1-a916-91b45041a75e&ZotMailId=gP6sG28Uj/8qRwR7HidKBg==
mailto:rgabel@uci.edu

